
 

#11 - A rosy pink, mid-season, prolific bloomer. The large double 
flowers are sweetly scented. Plant height about 36” and medium 
size blooms 

 

#22 - A Japanese type peony with a dark pink/red center set 
inside a wide fan of neon pink petals. A very unusual color and a 
real stand-out in the garden. It’s a vigorous, upright grower with 
strong stems. No staking needed. Plant height 36” and medium 
size blooms 




 #37 - This semi-double, brilliant, clear, red/orange flower can be 
spotted from a great distance. It is an early bloomer on very 
sturdy stems. No staking needed. An awesome addition to the 
garden. Plant height is about 30” and medium size blooms 

                                                    

                                                       




                    
                   


#DD - Soft shell pink buds and outer petals open to show creamy 
white inner petals with random bright fuchsia pink streaks. 
Sweetly scented. Plant height about 30” and medium size blooms. 
                                      

            







#PP - Soft pink outer petals frame pure white fully-double inner 
petals which fade to a soft yellow toward the base. Medium 
plant height and medium size blooms. 




Dark Pink - irregular petals show yellow stamens between the 
petals. An old fashioned peony with a delightful scent. Medium 
plant height and medium size blooms. 

 

                                                             

Single Pink - This graceful, delicate, semi-double, pink peony is 
an early bloomer. The medium size plants with sturdy stems are 
heavy bloomers and are a beautiful, unusual addition to any 
garden. No staking needed.  

 

White Double - One of the very last peonies to bloom. It is a 
bright white, wonderfully scented, flower and welcome for the 
last bouquet of the season. Needs staking. Plant height about 30” 
with medium size blooms. 

 



Pink Bomb - Old fashioned pink bomb type peony that has stood 
the test of time as being a garden favorite. The flowers are 
fragrant and do well as cut flowers before heavy spring rains 
take it to the ground. Plant height about 34” with medium size 
blooms. 


